
City of York Council Committee Minutes 

MEETING HEWORTH WARD COMMITTEE 

DATE 21 JULY 2008 

PRESENT COUNCILLORS BLANCHARD, FUNNELL AND POTTER 

ATTENDEES 30 RESIDENTS 
KRISTINA DAVEY, SNR NEIGHBOURHOOD MANAGEMENT 
OFFICER, CYC 
LIZ LEVETT, HEAD OF NEIGHBOURHOOD MANAGEMENT, 
CYC 
JENNIFER STANLEY, NEIGHBOURHOOD MANAGEMENT 
OFFICER, CYC 
CLAIRE GLAVINA, GRADUATE TRAINEE, CYC 
JUDITH WARD, ALLOTMENTS OFFICER, CYC 
PHILIP CALLOW, HEAD OF ASSET & PROPERTY 
MANAGEMENT, CYC 
NATASHA ALMOND, YORK COUNCIL FOR VOLUNTARY 
SERVICES 
MARIE LODGE, TEES VALLEY HOUSING 
PCSO NATALIE PULLEYN, NORTH YORKSHIRE POLICE 
PCSO LAURA COGGON, NORTH YORKSHIRE POLICE 
DAVID BETTERIDGE, HEWORTH PLANNING PANEL 
BRIAN NYE, HEWORTH PLANNING PANEL 
SALLY HUTCHINSON, AGE CONCERN 
MR & MRS BRINKLOW, HEMPLAND LANE – HEWORTH 
ALLOTMENT ASSOCIATION 
JULIA SANDERS, CUSTOMER SERVICES MANAGER, 
LIBRARY SERVICES, CYC 
DEA BRIGGS, READING & INFORMATION ADVISOR, 
LIBRARY SERVICES, CYC 

 
1. VOLUNTEERING INFORMAL SURGERY  

 
Heworth Ward Committee hosted an informal surgery style meeting which 
focussed mainly on the theme of volunteering. Residents were able to: 
 

• Speak directly to their local councillors. 

• Contribute towards the ward committees’ consultation for the ward 
Neighbourhood Charter and make local scheme suggestions. 

• Sign up for involvement in ward committee projects taking place at 
South Beck, Glen Gardens, Glen Allotments and along the River Foss. 

• Speak to local PCSOs and find out about the It’s Up 2U volunteering 
project for young people. 

• Find out about the work of the Heworth Planning Panel. 

• Find out about York’s Yorkshire in Bloom competition application and 
sign up to become involved in next year’s competition. 

• Find out about volunteering opportunities available for young people via 
York Community & Voluntary Services. 

• Give their views on the Tang Hall Asset Management Plan 



• Find out, and sign up for, Age Concerns’ befriending service. 

• Find out about work taking place at Hempland Allotments 

• Find out about reading projects taking place over the summer via York 
Library Services. 

• Find out the latest developments regarding the Discus Bungalows 
Regeneration Project. 

 
 
Cllrs Ruth Potter, Tina Funnell, Paul Blanchard, Chairs 
[The meeting started at 5.00 pm and finished at 7.00 pm]. 


